
Dear UCI Dancers, 

Finals week is finally here – good luck on all of your upcoming tests! As it is the last week of 

school before our long-awaited winter recess, we wanted to wish you a happy holiday break 

full of rest and celebration. This is our early cheers to a successful fall quarter and a happy 

new year! We look forward to seeing you on Monday, January 3, 2022. 

Please see your Dance-related news below, including a reminder for Dance evaluations and 

a congratulations to the New Slate team. 

 

FINALS WEEK NEWS 

  

Dance Evaluations – Open Through Friday, 12/10/21 at 11:50 PM PST 

We have been notified that the reminder emails may not be populating for students. 

If you have not received the reminders, please know that the Dance evaluations are 

currently open and will be closing on Friday, 12/10/21 at 11:50 pm PST. To find, 

verify, and complete your evaluations, please look at Your Assigned Action List. Your 

feedback is very important to the instructors and the Dance Department, and every 

anonymous evaluation will be read. Thank you in advance for your submissions! 

  

Congratulations New Slate Choreographers and Dancers! 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=f234e00d-d16e-4d99-88ed-ecbb0a6377ff&ZotMailId=DFzZGGkblP1w6n7Bf6p7Gg==


YAY! A big congratulations to the New Slate choreographers and dancers, and to all 

those who helped support the production! New Slate 2021 was an amazing 

performance. We are so proud of all of you! 

  

Sincerely, 

Molly Lynch, Chair 
Dance Department 
Claire Trevor School of the Arts 
University of California, Irvine 
300 Mesa Arts Bldg., Irvine Ca 92697-2775 
O: 949-824-7283 |   F: 949-824 -4563 | https://dance.arts.uci.edu/ 
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